
AEU WA Branch Recall Elections 
(State Council Conference)

The second round of nominations/recall election to the 2017 AEU WA Branch (State Council Conference) are now open.

Nomination forms for the second round will need to be sent to the Australian Electoral Commission by 12 noon (AWST) 28 
April 2017. 

State Council Conference will be held on Friday 16 June and Saturday 17 June. TUT is available for Friday.
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